
Fire Safety Tips for Your Holiday 

Decorations 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the holiday season approaches, we want to remind you of some essential fire safety tips to 

keep you and your loved ones safe while enjoying the festivities. Please consider the following 

guidelines: 

1. Choose Decorations Wisely 

Opt for flame-resistant decorations. If using live trees, ensure they are fresh and well-watered. 

2. Check Lights for Safety 

Inspect holiday lights for frayed cords or broken sockets. Use lights that have been tested for 

safety by a recognized laboratory. 

3. Avoid Overloading Circuits 

Limit the number of strings of lights you connect to a single outlet to prevent overheating. 

4. Keep Decorations Away from Heat Sources 

Place decorations away from heat sources like fireplaces, heaters, and candles to reduce fire 

risks. 

5. Never Leave Candles Unattended 

If using candles, ensure they are in stable holders and never leave them burning while 

unattended. 

We hope these tips help you maintain a safe and joyous holiday season. If you have any 

questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 


